
HISTORICAL GEOGRAPHY:
EDITORIAL UPDATE

We are delighted to announce the full contents of our 2016 issue, volume 44. As many 
readers know, we now publish a mid-year “in press” edition, which this year featured 
the text of William Wyckoff’s wonderfully illustrated and insightful Distinguished 

Historical Geographer lecture, originally presented at the American Association of Geographers’ 
meeting in April. Our full issue, released in December, features Wyckoff’s text at the head, along 
with an exciting special issue, regular research articles, and book reviews.

Our special issue section highlights recent scholarship in Feminist Historical Geographies. 
Co-edited by Tamar Rothenberg, Karen M. Morin, and Mona Domosh, this collection of papers 
emerged from lively sessions at the International Conference of Historical Geographers in London 
in 2015. In addition to thanking them for shepherding these papers to publication, we echo the 
co-editors’ hope that these papers inspire continuing scholarly exploration of critical and feminist 
historical geographies.

Regular research articles in Volume 44 reflect the growing diversity of historical 
geographical scholarship, in subject matter, regional focus, and historical period. Christopher 
Hewitt deploys historical GIS insights to reconsider the site of the Battle of Hastings, while Kyle 
Evered and Emine Önhan Evered explore discourses of public health and social order in the 
early Turkish republic. And as usual, we feature a rich selection of book reviews, curated and 
edited by book review editor, John Bauer. As many readers will know, book reviews are now also 
published twice yearly, and are open access from the date of publication (as is the Distinguished 
Historical Geographer lecture).

Our online home is still at ejournals.unm.edu/index.php/historicalgeography, where 
authors are welcome and encouraged to upload article submissions through the online portal. 
As always, we encourage submissions that use diverse digital media forms for both analysis and 
presentation. Don’t forget that you can manage your subscriptions through this same online site, 
although paid members of the AAG’s Historical Geography Specialty Group are renewed and 
updated automatically. Anyone who is interested in editing a future special issue on a particular 
theme should contact Maria Lane (mdlane@unm.edu) and Arn Keeling (akeeling@mun.ca) to 
discuss topical and scheduling considerations.

Finally, we would like to thank Jeremy Work and Courtney Brock, MS students at the 
University of New Mexico, for their tireless work this year on journal production. We are grateful 
for your professionalism and your support. The publication of Historical Geography is supported 
by Historical Geography Specialty Group of the American Association of Geographers and the 
University of New Mexico. 
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